
Extension of time for submission of Comments on proposed amendments to the CCI 

(Lesser Penalty) Regulations, 2009 

 

The Commission had invited stakeholders to submit comments on the proposed amendments 

to ‘The Competition Commission of India (Lesser Penalty) Regulations by 10.04.2017. 

However, keeping in view the request received from the stakeholders, the time limit to submit 

comments is extended by two weeks i.e. up to 24.04.2017. 

 

Smita Jhingran 

Secretary, CCI 

 

 


